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Language The language consists of a set of functions and special commands for execution of actions. LISP
commands are case sensitive and are limited to 12 characters. LISP commands are stored in the.lsp file
format. All functions are defined by a line of code. A line begins with a function keyword and usually is
separated from the preceding line of code by a semi-colon. The line of code that defines a function
specifies the name of the function, any arguments for the function, and any parameters for the function. A
block of code is executed as a LISP command. The format for a block of code is as follows: (command-name
"(" argument-list ")") For example, the following block of code is a LISP command that changes the size of
the ActiveView display area to match the size of the entire drawing area: (ResizeView "Window" "All")
History LISP was first added to the AutoCAD program in the 1994 release. In the early days, its main
purpose was to make it easier to program custom commands for AutoCAD. In the early 2000s, LISP was
extended to support objects and properties of objects as well as the designating of a class of objects and
properties. LISP modules were also added, which made it possible to reuse LISP code for creating design
libraries, user interfaces, and more. LISP is popular among AutoCAD users because it is a fast and
efficient way to create custom tools that access data from the drawing area, print dialog, selection
window, etc. LISP commands can also be stored in user-created libraries for reuse. LISP is an excellent
programming language for programming AutoCAD tools. It allows programming functions using the object-
oriented concept. AutoLISP automatically generates a.lsp file containing the code that defines the custom
commands. AutoCAD can then be loaded and run without having to modify or recompile the AutoCAD source.
LISP source code can also be stored in an external library file and used to create a custom AutoCAD plugin
or a custom AutoCAD extension. LISP code can also be stored in an external scripting language file, such
as VBScript or Perl. Scripting languages such as VBScript or Perl are used for creating custom AutoCAD
extensions. 5b5f913d15
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What's New In?

Customization of your drawing environment and support for a wider array of input devices. The ability to
work in drawings of any dimension, on any screen. New support for creating 3D drawings. New tools for
editing tabular data. The ability to import a selected feature in a selection-based drawing as a symbol in
a feature-based drawing. Improvements to the ability to import and edit files created by other
applications. AutoCAD will now show marker behavior as you set it. More powerful automation of line and
polyline editing. Support for additional languages and character sets. Sophisticated context menus and
toolbars. New user interface for the xref and move tool to provide more precise and precise xrefs.
Improvements to text handling. New tools to reduce the complexity of the selection process. Improved
performance in vector graphics. New environmental controls for working with certain drawing objects. New
settings for viewing and editing drawings, as well as more detailed environmental controls. Stereographic
view improvements. New look for the command window. The ability to set the size of the floating command
window. The ability to choose a specific order for displaying the menu bar and toolbars. Integrated method
for adjusting user-interface fonts. New options for the automatic creation of palettes, color sliders, and
palettes. A new drawing commands palette. Enhanced drawing setup options. Enhanced project management
options. User interface changes to work more smoothly with Windows 7. New features for the built-in 3D
engine. Support for the Windows 8 Start screen. User interface improvements to work better with Windows 8.
New camera, animation, and effect support for 3D drawing. A new 2D design tool. The ability to create and
apply filters in the Windows Presentation Foundation (WPF). New standards-based commands to create and
edit geometry and tables. The ability to connect a collection of drawings. New 1D, 2D, and 3D drawing
options. 2D drawing improvements. New 3D drawing options.
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System Requirements For AutoCAD:

Windows 7 1 GHz Processor 512 MB RAM DirectX 9.0c Compatible NVIDIA® GeForce® 8800GTX or equivalent
Windows 8 DirectX 10 Compatible NVIDIA® GeForce® GTX 750 or equivalent Windows 8.1 DirectX 11 Compatible
NVIDIA® GeForce® GTX 770 or equivalent Windows 10 1 GB RAM DirectX 11 Compatible NVIDIA®
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